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IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL  

 

Dear Valued CYBEX Consumer: 
 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety 
Act. CYBEX and Columbus Trading-Partners U.S., Inc, the U.S. distributor for CYBEX (collectively “CYBEX”) have 
decided that a defect which relates to product safety exists in certain Sirona M car seats manufactured before 
September 1, 2018, and sold in the US market. CYBEX is initiating a voluntary recall of these seats to inform you of the 
issue and to advise you of the product improvement kit being made available to correct the issue. 

 
Children can access the headrest foam through a small opening in the headrest cover set and can pick off small 

pieces. These small foam pieces could be a choking hazard, so CYBEX initiated this voluntary recall. The seats meet all 
requirements for crashworthiness under the Federal safety standard FMVSS 213 and can continue to be used to 
transport your child safely, before and after you implement the product improvement kit. 

 
 CYBEX is providing the enclosed free product improvement kit that includes adhesive tape and instructions 
for application. It should take less than 10 minutes to install the product improvement kit. If you have questions about 
the recall or product improvement kit, please visit https://cybex-online.com/en-us/safety-notice-and-
recalls/Sirona-M or contact CYBEX Customer Service at 1-877-242-5676. Please do not return the Sirona M car 
seat to retailers. If you received this notice in error, please contact CYBEX Customer Service at 1-877-242-5676. 

 
The affected Sirona M car seats have model numbers listed in the table below and manufactured before 

September 1, 2018. The model number and date of manufacture are printed on a label on the bottom of the seat’s 
base. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you believe that CYBEX has failed or is unable to remedy the defect without charge within a reasonable time, 
you may contact the following: Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey 
Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590, call the toll free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153), 
or visit http://www.NHTSA.gov. 

 
CYBEX designs, engineers, and tests its products with safety as our number-one priority. We place great 

importance on your trust in us, and we apologize for any inconvenience or concern this matter has caused for you and 
your family. 

 

 
 
 

CYBEX Sirona M 
Model Number 

518000385 
518000387 
518002145 
518002149 
518002151 
518002153 
519000211 
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